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HB3075 is truly going against what Oregonians want.  

This is an overbearing law that is defiantly not an emergency. Declaring this as an 

emergency takes any recourse away from Oregonians to vote on a bad law and let 

the people of this state decide on such an important law. Stop treating us like children 

that should not have a say in how we live our lives!  

You believe that young underage children can decide if they want to have body 

altering operations but you prevent grown adults from deciding about laws that affect 

us!  

You are here to represent the people, stop attempting to rule over us.  


